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We need this stopped for everyone that works that day, for the home bound, for the 

infirm, and for any one else that can’t make it on voting day. They too, have the right 

to vote. I will never support an agenda that makes it harder for a single person in 

Oregon to vote in any election. Republicans know that maga voters tend to vote in 

person anyway and just want to make it harder for the rest of us. We are proud of our 

mail in voting in Oregon! Say, “No!”, loudly and firmly to any and all bills that make it 

harder to vote in Oregon. Start with SB 210. Thank you for the time. 


